June 15, 2000

Committee Secretary

Standing Committee on Environment and Heritage
House of Representatives

Parliament House
Canberra ACT 2600

Dear Sir,

Please find enclosed a brief submission by the Coolabah Landcare Group into the impacts of
Conservation Controls imposed on landholders. Unfortunately, lack of time has prevented a more
thorough submission and due to geographical fragmentation of our members, it is not possible to have
figures to support our thoughts at this stage. A more thorough study of costs and benefits is likely to be
conducted by our group during the next few months. I hope our thoughts have been of some use.

Sincerely,

Tania Hall
Secretary
Coolabah Landcare Group Inc.



